
 

 

PUBLIC WORKS FIELD WORKER 
 

Public Works Field Worker – The City of Starke has an opening for a Public Works Field Worker 

who is responsible for the operation of a variety of construction and maintenance equipment and for 

performing manual labor activities as needed and/or required by the Public Works Department.  Road 

maintenance, valves, signage, sewer repairs and other related areas are included in their 

responsibilities. Prior experience in water, sewer and underground utilities is preferred but not 

required. The successful applicant must have a HS Diploma or equivalent, must pass a background 

check and drug test, have a valid Florida driver’s license and with the ability to obtain a CDL Class B 

license within a year of employment. This position requires considerable physical agility of moving, 

bending and lifting. Applications may be received at the City of Starke Operations Department 

located at 601 N Orange St. or resumes sent to sanaheim@cityofstarke.org by September 10, 2021 at 

5:00pm 

 

 

 


